

JESSE BACON, SUPERINTENDENT

ADRIENNE USHER, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT BRANDY HOWARD, CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER TROY WOOD, CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

MEMO

TO: **Bullitt County Board of Education**

CC: Ange Burnett

From: Kali Ervin

Date: February 5, 2023

Re: February 26th Board of Education Meeting Student Recognition 2: Congressional App Challenge

Recently, the US House of Representatives held their annual Congressional App Challenge. This challenge was created for middle school and high school students, to help encourage them to learn to code and inspire them to pursue careers in computer science. Each Member of Congress selects a winning app for their district and those winning teams are invited to showcase their winning app to Congress during their annual #HouseOfCode festival.

Representative Guthrie, of Kentucky's Second District, in consultation with "a panel of local computer science experts," has named two teams of students from Hebron's Discovery School as his winners.

First Place (tied):

Avery Shelton, Debra Satterly, & Shae Wilson Hebron Middle School: Restart

Third Place:

Gabriela Lezcano, Emma Kliewer, Madison Allen Hebron Middle School: Community Safety Education

Congratulations, ladies, on this impressive accomplishment!